
Eric, thank you for all of the countless

hours, days and years of service and

dedication that you have given to the "

Beautiful Game", in particular to the referee

community in our state.

www.ncsra.org

Presenting Eric Johnson with the Jim

Carpenter Distinguished Service Award.
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Your years of service and dedication are recognized and deeply

appreciated. You have been a mentor and a guiding light to so

many referees and assignors and we are forever grateful for your

dedication and support. I believe that everyone that you have

touched during your career in soccer will echo John Bouda's

recent words to you  "He is an outstanding person in every regard

and we are blessed to have him help nurture and encourage our

North Carolina Soccer Family".


